
It has come to my attention there is a vote to take place on June 21, 2017. I urge you to vote what 

the people want and not the government. Democracy was built upon the voice of the people and 

right now we are screaming NO! From California to Connecticut and everything in between we 

urge you to vote NO on eliminating Electoral And YES to listening to the people who have 

elected people like you and others.  

 

Thank you,  

 

Thank you,  

 

LeAnn Leffler-Foote 
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